
Just some quick information about our upcoming concert: 
 

Animal Mania 
First Grade Journey/Horizon Concert 

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 7 PM 
Harrisburg, High School Performing Arts Center 

 
The First Grade Horizon/Journey concert is rapidly approaching.  The students and I 
are excited to share the show with you. The students are enthusiastic about the animal 
theme and working diligently on their parts.  I just wanted to touch base and give you 
a little helpful information.  
 
Where and when 

• The concert will take place in the Harrisburg High School Performing Arts 
Center.  (1300 W. Willow St., Harrisburg).  

• Tuesday, March 6th  
• We ask students arrive no later than 6:40 PM  
• Concert begins at 7:00.    
• The concert is open to the public with free admission. Please invite your 

extended family and friends to come and watch! 
• Someone (Mr. Sylliaasen or a staff member) will direct the students to our 

meeting area – HS Choir room  
• It might be easiest for you to take your child’s coat with you. 
• You may pick your child up in the music room following the concert.  
 

What to wear: 
• To coincide with the animal theme, students will be provided with 

animal/zoo keeper hats.   
• Please dress your child in “nice” clothing of any color.   
• When the students perform their instrument parts, some will be standing 

while others will sit on the floor.   
Thank you so much! I am looking forward to our concert. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me: wendy.christiansen@k12.sd.us or cell 605-351-1403 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Wendy Christiansen   Mrs. Helen Short 
Journey Music Specialist   Horizon Music Specialist 


